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Monday 6th November, 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

This year, the children in key stage 1 will not be performing a Nativity at Hartford Methodist Church. 

Instead, they will retell the Christmas story through a Christmas show called ‘Beep Beep to Bethlehem’, 

performed at school.  

 

The Nativity will take place on the following dates: 

 

Tuesday 5th December at 2:00pm 

 

and 

 

Wednesday 6th December at 2.00pm 

 

In the performance, ___________________________ has been given the role of __________________. 

 

Please provide a suitable costume and bring it into school before Monday 27th November to allow for dress 

rehearsals. If you have any questions regarding the costumes, please see your child’s class teacher. 

 
As space is limited, we can only allow for 2 tickets per family, per performance. Please indicate on the slip 

below how many tickets you would like.  

 

 

Mrs Allen 

 

(Deputy Headteacher) 

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Beep Beep to Bethlehem Performance – Key Stage 1. 

 

I would like _____ tickets to watch my child _______________________ on Tuesday 5th December at 

2:00pm. 

I would like _____ tickets to watch my child _______________________ on Wednesday 6th December 

at 2:00pm 

 

I give / do not give permission for my child’s photograph to be taken and I understand that it may go 

onto Winnington Park’s website and Facebook page. 

 

Signed_________________________________________ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


